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Oct. 4, 2022 
  

 
Exit 19 ramp closures expected for I-25 

 
LAS CRUCES - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office in cooperation with 
Mesa Verde Enterprises, Inc. (Contractor) will be continuing a roadway reconstruction project on 
Interstate 25 from milepost 14 to 24, just north of Las Cruces.  
  
Drivers can expect the northbound and southbound on/off ramps at exit 19, Radium Springs, to be 
closed as needed for paving operations through Thursday, October 6, 2022. NM 185 can be utilized as 
a detour route. Contractor’s hours of operation will be from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this work. For updated information go to: New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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